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5323 Thompson Bridge

From Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>
Date Fri5/16/2025 11:10 AM
To Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>

From: Cane, John (YU NAM) <john.cane@yunextraffic.com>

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 9:48 AM

To: Katie L. Greenway (CDI: Planning) <klgreenway@hallcounty.org>
Cc: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org>
Subject: RE: 5323 Thompson Bridge

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Katie and Beth,

I hope you had a great weekend. I know the reasoning for the requirements for the Gateway Corridor are to ensure
that the corridor looks esthetically pleasing. I feel the building I am proposing meets that standard and will be a
standout in the area. | have attached a rendering of the building with a waterline in the front of the building. I think
the contrast looks great while still looking like a vintage gas station/ country building. I wanted to get your
thoughts if a waterline in the front would be acceptable.

Thank you

John
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